Commission for the Prevention of

>o— ! .
ﬁi\ Violence Against Women
m AGENDA
SANTACRUZ ANNUAL PUBLIC HEARING
October 5,2011  3:00 - 5:00 p.m.
City Council Chambers
809 Center Street

From 2:00-3:00 pm, there will be time for networking and refreshments.
Call to Order
Roll Call
Welcome and Introduction to Public Hearing
Presentation of Commission, its programs and events
Award Presentations by CPVAW
Public Comment — Members of the Public are invited to address the Commission on
issues of concern and interest. Prior to the meeting, information can also be sent to

the Commission via fax 831-420-5011, e-mail cpvaw@cityofsantacruz.com , or by
mail to 809 Center St. room 10, Santa Cruz 95060. Time limits may be observed.

Commissioner’s Review of Public Comment — The Commissioners will not take
action, but may provide direction to staff.

Adjournment: The Commission for the Prevention of Violence Against Women will
adjourn from the October 5 Annual Public Hearing to the next regularly scheduled
Commission meeting on Wednesday, November 2, 2011 at 6:45 p.m. at Council
Chambers, 809 Center Street, Santa Cruz.

NOTE: Spanish interpretation will be available.

This meeting will be cablecast live on Community TV Channel 25. A tape of the full
hearing will also be broadcast at a future date.

Appeals - Any person who believes that a final action of this advisory body has been taken in error may
appeal that decision to the City Council. Appeals must be in writing, setting forth the nature of the action
and the basis upon which the action is considered to be in error, and addressed to the City Council in care of

the City Clerk.
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Additional Information

Visit the City’s Web Site at www.cityofsantacruz.com with links including City Advisory Body Meeting
Agendas and Minutes, advisory body information and the Santa Cruz Municipal Code.

The City of Santa Cruz does not discriminate against persons with disabilities. Out of consideration for
people with chemical sensitivities, we ask that you attend fragrance free. If you wish to attend this public
meeting and will require assistance such as an interpreter for American Sign Language, Spanish, or other
special equipment, please call the Commission for the Prevention of Violence Against Women at (831)
420-5363 at least three days in advance so that we can arrange for such assistance. The Cal-Relay system
number: 1-800-735-2922.

Any writing related to an agenda item for the open session of this meeting distributed to the Commission
of the Prevention of Violence Against Women less than 72 hours before this meeting is available for
inspection at the Commission office at 323 Church Street. These writings will also be available for
review at the Commission for the Prevention of Violence Against Women meeting in the public review
binder at the rear of the Council Chambers.
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